
DISCIPLESHIP WIN TEAM MEETING NOTES – AUGUST 19, 2018 

 Present:  Jeff Haupt, Jim Clark, Linda Lange and Tiffany Conway. 

 Absent:  Mike Clement, Kendrith Beebe and Sara Mata. 

 

 Jeff reviewed some clarification gathered from meeting with Pastor Jim 

 

 

 

 

 

o This illustration provides clarity as to what the bridges and pathways part of our goal is really 

about. While we want to bring new people in the doors, our foremost priority is to help move 

current MUMC churchgoers from worship to connect, worship to serve, connect to serve 

and/or serve to connect. 

 

 We reviewed the pilot program (launching in Sept) and in an effort to better incorporate missions 

(serve) in the program, we have added the following ministries to the program – Bike Rehab, Fair 

Trade and Food 4 Kids. Below is an updated list of the groups in this program. We have already 

contacted many of these groups via email/personal conversation, but we will be sending out 

another reminder email soon to officially start the program in Sept.  

 

Group/Ministry Leader/Contact 

New Member Classes Kristie Whitney/Jim Peich 

Confirmation Class Beth Boemler 

Choir (Chancel and Children’s) Kevin McBeth and Lori Borger 

Disciple Classes Need to clarify 

Single Senior Adult Classes Ralph Burns 

Volleyball Bill Ahal 

Greeters Mike Clement 

Vacation Bible School Chessy Brenton 

Meals and Ministries Tiffany Conway 

Friday Morning Parent Group Ali Fields / Kelly Hood 

Christmas Tree Lot Need to clarify 

Circle of Friends Preschool Renee Taylor 

New Ministry Start-Ups Jim Peich 

Bike Rehab Ray Lembke 

Fair Trade Need to clarify 

Food 4 Kids Linda Lange 

  

WORSHIP CONNECT SERVE 



 

 We discussed the idea of adding one or two yes/no questions to the online registration process for 

small groups, classes, ministries, etc to help us better identify new participants. Something as 

simple as “Is this your first time attending a small group/class, etc at MUMC?” We hope this will 

serve as a quick and easy way to help our tracking process. Tiffany is working on this task. 

 

 We revisited the plan to get testimonials from current ministry participants/leaders to capture the 

qualitative info that not only complements our data tracking but also can/should be used as 

additional promotion/marketing. This might be in form of videos displayed in the Narthex or during 

worship or even just simple anonymous quotes that can be shared on the website, Facebook, etc. 

Regarding video testimonials (talking heads), we need to discuss further with church leadership to 

determine our options and timeline for such. Jeff will be looking into this.  

 

 We came up with a plan to use 2018 new members as a test/focus group to follow and help 

through their discipleship path at MUMC. With their permission, we would like to get to know 

them better and by doing so offer them more specific guidance for getting plugged in. The process 

is unclear yet. Might be something as simple as a questionnaire via email or might be phone call or 

personal meeting at some point. We will have firm # on size of the group after the Sept new 

members class. Tiffany and Jim Clark are helping to get this info. 

 

 The topic of ministry fairs came up. We agreed they are successful and we would like to plan more, 

and possibly connect with worship somehow. Looking at 2019 timeline.  

 

 Our next meeting is scheduled for Sunday Sept 23rd from 1-3PM. 


